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Sous-ministre, Conseil du Tresor 
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Financial Accountability Office of Ontario 
2 Bloor Street West 
Suite 900 
Toronto, ON M4W 3E2 

Dear Mr. Wake: 

('� 

t?ontario 

Thank you for the letter dated August 10, 2017, regarding the FAO's plan to review 
changes to the government's service, license and permit fees. Attached please find the 
requested information. 

Once your office has had the opportunity to review the information, you may find it useful 
to meet with staff from the Treasury Board Secretariat. We will be pleased to make 
ourselves available to provide further clarification or answer any questions. 

The Treasury Board Secretariat is committed to assisting the FAO on its work regarding 
the state of the Province's finances, so that it can provide timely and relevant analysis to 
the Legislative Assembly of Ontario. 

Sincerely, 

Helen Angus 
Deputy Minister, Treasury Board 
Secretary of Treasury Board and Management Board of Cabinet 

c. Scott Thompson, Deputy Minister, Ministry of Finance
Karen Hughes, Associate Deputy Minister, Treasury Board Secretariat
Maria Duran Schneider, Assistant Deputy Minister, Treasury Board Secretariat 
Tim Schuurman, Assistant Deputy Minister, Ministry of Finance
Jeffrey Novak, Chief Financial Analyst, Financial Accountability Office
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